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Book Week was a highlight, where our little bookworms celebrated the joy of reading 
through storytelling sessions, dress-up days, and interactive activities that brought 
their favourite characters to life. It was inspiring to see their imaginations soar as they 
dived into the world of books.

Our Nursery children had a fantastic time celebrating Pyjama Day! The little ones came 
to school dressed in their favourite pyjamas, ready for a day filled with fun, comfort, and 
excitement.
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We are delighted to share that our Year 2 students brought joy and vibrancy to the 
Deepavali Assembly with their spectacular dance performance. The students showcased 
their talent and enthusiasm, beautifully capturing the spirit of this festival of lights. 

The Art Exhibition, themed “Brushes and Palettes”, was 
another fantastic event, showcasing our students’ 
creativity through colourful artwork and engaging 
STEM projects. It was heartwarming to witness the 
incredible talent and hard work displayed by each 
student.
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Our Reception students had a wonderful day filled with creativity 
and excitement! The day was packed with a variety of engaging 
activities, including STEM challenges that sparked curiosity, story 
time that captured their imaginations, and craft sessions where 
they created beautiful, festive works of art. The fun continued 
with music and dance, as the children expressed themselves 
through movement and rhythm.

The students of the Earth Club had an amazing experience visiting a 
turtle hatchery, where they had the opportunity to learn about sea 
turtle conservation and the importance of protecting these incredible 
creatures. It was a great opportunity to foster a deeper appreciation 
for nature & inspire them to protect our environment.

Our Year 1 students brought the Christmas story to life with a heartwarming 
Nativity performance. During this special assembly, donations were given to 
charitable organisations from the funds that were collected on the day of the 
School Anniversary.    

2nd Term Commences

-8th January 2025

Our Year 2 choir had the wonderful 
opportunity to participate in the 
Carol Service at the Cathedral of 
Christ the Living Saviour. The children 
sang with exceptional enthusiasm 
and grace, bringing their unique 
energy to the occasion along with 
the Jthe Junior and Senior students.


